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— Liberty Utilities
Michael J. Sheehan, Esq.

Senior Counsel
Phone: 603-216-3635

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

September 28, 2017

Via Electronic Mail and Hand-Delivery “ ‘ C qç
-U-,

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DE 17-xxx; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. U/b/a Liberty
Utilities

Request for Approval of Company Ownership of Newly Installed Underground
Services

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp., d/b/a Liberty Utilities and

pursuant to Puc 1605, enclosed for filing please find an original and two copies of the Direct

Testimony of Heather M. Tebbetts seeking approval of changes to the Company’s tariff which

will provide for Company ownership of newly installed commercial and residential services. See

Order No. 26,005 (Apr. 12, 2017).

Ms. Tebbetts’ testimony describes the expected costs of these changes and that the

estimated increase in a residential customer’s monthly bill is one cent. Attachments to Ms.

Tebbetts’ testimony include clean and annotated versions of the affected tariff language, and

supporting schedules.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

i/Iv(’ka’
Michael J. Sheehan

Enclosures
cc: Office of Consumer Advocate
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